
 

What’s happening on site? 
Updated August 2021 

 

On Friday 23 July we officially ‘broke ground’ on the site 

where the Dyson Cancer Centre will be built. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s an important milestone in the 

construction of this ‘truly special’ 

building, set to open for patients 

in late 2023. This will bring the 

majority of our cancer services 

under one roof.  

 
 

 
Oncology Matron Caroline 

Gilleece had the honour of 

officially digging in, on the spot 

where the new reception area will 

be. 

We were joined on the day by 

partners including Macmillan, The 

Forever Friends Appeal and Kier. 


